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To whom it may concern, 

 

This is to certify that a medical editor who is an English native speaker associated with 

our company, Gere Medical Writers Co., Ltd, has edited the manuscript entitled 

“Downregulation of miR-193a-5p correlates with lymph node metastasis and poor 

prognosis in colorectal cancer”. 

 

The medical editor who edited the manuscript has been a professional editor and writer 

for several years and is a member of American Medical Writers Association. 

 

This paper has been sent back to the author on February 14, 2014. If there is any change 

on the manuscript by the author after the above mentioned date, this certificate is invalid. 

 

Cordially, 

Gere Medical Writers Co., Ltd 


